
Dr. L. 0. Howard, 
Bureau of Entomology, 
Washington, D.C. *

Dear Dr. Howard:-
On "behalf of the Principal, Sir Arthur Currie, and at his earnest solicitation I 

write to add a more personal invitation to the 
formal one, which you will receive under separate 
cover, to attend the ceremony of the inauguration 
of our new Biological Building, erected through the 
generosity of the Rockefeller Foundation.

The occasion will he one of very great interest to this University, since we believe 
it marks the beginning of an important era of 
development. We hope, therefore, to have with us 
a gathering which will be representative of the 
scientific departments which will find housing in 
the new building. We trust that you will find it 
possible to be here on this occasion.

Assuring you of the great pleasure 
it will be to have you with us, I am,

Faithfully yours,

Chairman Inauguration Committee.
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